

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE



Being a communication to residents about Christmas Gifts

Dear fellow Residents,

21st November, 2017

At our Christmas Social function on the 6th December 2017 we would like to adopt a theme as:

"Give a toy and share the joy".



We would ask you to donate a wrapped gift (a value no more than R100) to put under our Christmas Tree on the night.

We will then arrange to distribute the gifts to a worthy organisation.

Please mark the gift whether it is for a boy or girl and include the appropriate age bracket.

Cheers Chris Edwards - Communications Portfolio on behalf of your ResCom. (chrisandsue291@gmail.com)